
 

 

 

 

 

 

11 December 2023 

Public service broadcasting in Wales 

Dear Magnus and Phil, 

Thank you for appearing at the Committee’s meeting on 16 November 2023 to give evidence to 

inform our scrutiny of public service broadcasting in Wales. We are grateful for the evidence you 

provided during the session, and for your valuable contribution to our work. 

We welcome the news that ITV Wales content will soon be made available on ITVX, and we were 

pleased to note the plans for developing ITV’s contribution to the Welsh creative economy through 

the ‘Amplify the Regions’ programme, as well as the fact that the Producers Forum will be held in 

Cardiff next year.  

Thank you again for sharing your views with us.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 
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We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


